
West Central Conservancy District has begun the design and 
construction process for a low-pressure sanitary sewer in the Price 
Suburban Heights subdivision. The District has designed and installed 
several low-pressure systems in the past to help the Freeholders of the 
District. The Price Suburban Heights project will be the biggest to date.

A low-pressure system is unique by design and has proven to be 
tremendously useful to bring sanitary sewers to unsewered areas of 
the District. It allows a homeowner that is currently on a septic system 
the option of hooking to the District sewers. It also can be done with 
minimal disturbance to property due to the fact it is drilled and not 
open cut ditch installation.

The homeowner will be responsible for the installation of the grinder 
station and line set to the road; the District has specs for the grinder 
station that must be used. The specs are to assure the homeowner 
and District of quality equipment and material being used. The District 
has a list of preferred contractors to choose from for installations. If a 
homeowner is currently on septic and lives in a neighborhood that has 
a low pressure or gravity system and would like information on hooking 
to sanitary sewer, you can inquire by calling our office or going to our 
website. The District has some options to help with SDC (System 
Development Charge) fees, you can choose to pay them in full at time 
of application or payments can be made over a 5-year period.

There are currently several more areas the district is looking at that 
have requested help with sanitary sewers, Jeto Lake, Indian Head Lake 
and Sheffield Park neighborhoods. The West Central Conservancy 
District will not require a homeowner to hook on to sanitary sewer. 
It is the intention of the District to help those homeowners who are 
currently needing sewer availability. As always, the District is continually 
looking for ways to improve our infrastructure to help our Freeholders 
with their needs.
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